
CLASS V ROADS COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 18, 2014 
 
 

TOWN OFFICE CONFERENCE ROOM 
1 HIGH STREET 

LYME, NH 
 
 

 
 
 
Present: Mike Smith, Bill Malcolm, Mimi Weinstein, Sue MacKenzie 

 
 
1. Minutes from 02/04/14 Approved as written. 

 
 
2.  Continued discussion of the south end of River Road. Discussed need to 

apply for FEMA hazardous mitigation grant and to get the funding for the work 
up front. Discussion of various funding sources. Need to explore all 
opportunities. Will reach out to people in town who are professionals in the 
area of financing. Clarified for the committee exactly the area covered by the 
Pathways study. 

In the meantime we will begin to apply for some permits to begin doing some 
surface ditching and to repair the slumped area 0.2 of a mile north of town line. 
Will also discuss the invasive species with the conservation commission to see if 
they can assist us this year in dealing with the problem. 

 
 
3.  Goose Pond Road may need to be divided into two separate projects. We 

need to work on developing the specifications for the work to be done . 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7 PM. 

 
 
Next meeting Tuesday March 18, 2004 
March 4th is little town meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

//Susan J. MacKenzie 


